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WELCOME!

Welcome to the winter edition of the substitute
newsletter.  If you are receiving this for the first
time, we are glad you are here.

Hopefully, you have had a chance to visit our
new website www.OhioSTS.org.

If you have not, take a moment today and check
it out.  We designed it to be an all-inclusive
resource for you.  Be sure to check back often,
we will be adding more information to serve you
better.

You can also find us on Facebook or Twitter at:

SCHOOL CLOSURES:

Despite the mild winter, inclement weather can
happen at any time. As a reminder, for up-to-date
information on school closings and delays, please
log into your Absence Management account as
postings are made as soon as we are notified.

It is your responsibility to monitor school
cancellations due to inclement weather or other
calamity circumstances. Absence Management
will generally notify you by email and/or phone
when a school district or building cancels due to
a calamity day.

Alternatively, check your local news/radio
station for closings or delays.

Just think…only 34 more days until Spring!

RESOURCES FOR SUBSTITUTES:

STEDI.org is a great resource for substitutes.
They offer a free newsletter that provides tips
and ideas to improve your classroom
management skills, increase professionalism,
and share filler activities.

Use the link below to sign up for their
newsletter. https://stedi.org/subs/

The Human Capital Resource Center on the
Ohio Department of Education’s website has
valuable information posted for both new and
experienced substitute teachers.

The information is intended to help guide you
in your journey. Please remember to always
follow instructions/lesson plans left by the
teacher.

Follow the links below to view.

New Subs:
https://ohiohcrc.org/new-subs

Experienced Subs:
https://ohiohcrc.org/experienced-subs
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AND THE WINNERS ARE:

Thank you to everyone who accepted
assignments so far this year. We have quite the
list of winners since the beginning of the
school year.

A total of three (3) winners are chosen each
month, one from each of the geographical
areas in which OSTS serves.

Columbiana County Area:
September - Dylan Kidder
October - Tracy Wilson
November - David Mahoney
December - Alexis DeJulio

East Central Ohio Area:
September - Debra Fox
October - John McCleary
November - William Timko
December -Mason Ramsay

Northeast Ohio Area:
September - Meghan Parker
October - Nicole Conforto
November - Alexis Johnson
December -Desmond Sallee

Be sure to congratulate your colleagues if you
see them.

COMING SOON…

Spring is right around the corner which means
so is renewal time.All renewal information will
be sent to the email address we have on file
for you in May.  If you have recently changed
your contact information please be sure to let
us know.

Columbiana County Area:
Robin Frank at rfrank@ccesc.k12.oh.us

East Centra Ohio Area:
Allison Rice at allison.rice@ecoesc.org

Northeast Ohio Area:
Torie Griffith at tgriffith@medinaesc.org

PAY SCHEDULE:

Period Covered Pay Date

January 9 - January 20, 2023 2/3/2023

January 23 - February 3, 2023 2/24/2023

February 6- February 24, 2023 3/10/2023

February 27 - March 10, 2023 3/24/2023

March 13 - March 24, 2023 4/7/2023

March 27 - April 7, 2023 4/21/2023

April 10 - April 21, 2023 5/5/2023

April 24 - May 5, 2023 5/19/2023

May 8 - May 19, 2023 6/9/2023

May 22 - June 4 or last day of school 6/23/2023

If you have any questions about payroll, please
contact Loren Cross at the ESC of Northeast Ohio at
loren.cross@escneo.org.
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